
 

 
 

NOTICE OF 
CANCELLED MEETING 

 
The Regular Meeting of the Ventura County Board of Education,  

scheduled for Monday, July 24, 2023 has been cancelled. 
 

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the Ventura County Board of 
Education will be held on Monday, August 28, 2023, 6:00 p.m., at the 

Ventura County Office of Education, Conference & Educational 
Services Center, Board Room, 5100 Adolfo Road, Camarillo. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Agendas for meetings are posted 72 contiguous hours prior to Board meeting at the entrance to the 
Ventura County Office of Education, Conference & Educational Services Center, 5100 Adolfo Road, 
Camarillo. A full agenda packet, with explanatory materials, is available for public review at this 
location and on the Internet at: http://www.vcoe.org/About/Board-of-Education/Agendas-and-

Minutes. 

 


